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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Firstly a big thank you to everyone for responding so positively to the request for more sociable parking in 
The Street and in the Memorial Hall Car Park.  We really appreciate the community’s effort on this. 

Since the last newsletter, a lot has happened at Framfield 
School as we continue to work hard to fulfil our motto of ‘Be 
the best you can be; Living life in all its fullness’. 

 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you to the large numbers of parents and friends of the 
school who supported our Harvest Festival in the church.  The 
children did well with their songs, presentations and readings.  
However what was so great were all the food donations for 
Uckfield Food Bank together with a retiring collection raising 
£67.80 for Uckfield Community Fridge.  Well done all. 

 

 

 

Sports Events 

We have recently had a successful Cross Coun-
try race at Rocks Park School, Uckfield.  Organ-
ised by Uckfield College, it gives participants 
the opportunity to go through to a next round of 
races, to represent Uckfield area.  We are 
thrilled that Joe, Jamie, Luca, Sam and Piper 
have qualified to race at Beacon Academy on 
16th November.  Overall our boys team came 
joint 2nd (amusingly joint with Blackboys 
School!). Well done to everyone who took part. 

More recently our Year 3/4 Federation Football 
team triumphed in a big tournament also         
organised by our friends at Uckfield College.  
They played 7 other schools, winning 6 of their 
matches and drawing 1.  The team didn’t concede 
a goal in the entire tournament, winning the title 
by 4 points.  An amazing achievement. 



Parent Consultation Sessions 

10 minute slots are rapidly filling up for Parent Consultations on Tuesday 18th October and Thursday 20th 
October.  Please see the letter Parent Mailed on Wednesday 5th October which explains our online booking 
system, but we reiterate that meetings will be taking place face to face in classrooms.  If you would like any 
help making an online booking, please do not hesitate to contact the school office, who will be keen to help.  
It would be sensible to arrive in school 5 minutes prior to your allocated time. 

Parent Consultations in term 1 gives a great opportunity to discuss how well pupils have settled in to their 
new year group’s learning and curriculum.  During the meeting, class teachers will share a mini report card, 
which will then be sent home as a record of the meeting on Friday 21st October. 

Poetry Recital 

There was much enthusiasm for the 
local area Poetry Recital Competition.  
In our first year of entering, we held 
hotly contested heats last Friday, and 
picked 3 great representatives who 
will recite for Framfield up against 5 
other primary schools.  Staff here 
were impressed by the dedication to 
learn off by heart. Well done to Jack, 
Harry. P and Isabella. L. 

PTFA News 

Pond clearance 
We will be meeting with Mr Sullivan and Mrs Kent on Sunday 23rd October at 10am (with a back up date of Sunday 
6th November if the weather is awful on the 23rd Oct). If you can help, please let us know and come along with 
gloves, wellies, secateurs, builders bulk tonne bags, and general pond / garden tools that maybe helpful. Also, if     
anyone pays to have their green / garden waste bin taken away, please could we cheekily use it to help dispose of the 
garden waste from around the pond.  

Bag2School 

We all have clothing in our wardrobes that we haven’t worn in ages! In a world of fast fashion, 
we now have a lot of stuff – but when it comes to a clear out what do you do to make sure the 
environment comes off best? 

Bag2School has the answer – Fill up your bag with unwanted clothes and donate to school on 
TUESDAY 22nd NOVEMBER.  

We accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE*: 

Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 

Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

Handbags and Bags 

Hats, Scarves and ties 

Jewellery 

Lingerie and Socks 

Belts 

Soft toys 

Household linen, Household Towels 

Household curtains 

Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 

We DO NOT accept: 

Duvets and blankets 

Pillows and cushions 

Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, 
shower and toilet mats) 

Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

School uniforms with and without logo 

Corporate clothing and workwear 

Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 



STARS OF THE WEEK! 

 

Peacocks  -  Isla   Peacocks - Erin 

Kingfishers - Kai and Neve  Kingfishers - Poppy and    
     Naomi 

Puffins - Poppy and Winter  Puffins - Edward and Kyle 

Eagles -  Oscar and Jasmine  Eagles - Frankie and Piper  

 

 

 

  1st Place  2nd Place  3rd Place 

Week 1 Year 3  Year 5  Year 2
  

Week 2 Year 3  Year 5  Year 1

Celebrating Success 

PUFFINS  EAGLES 

Week 1  Week 1 

Harry. P  Mollie 

Kyle   Violet 

Amelia  Jasmine 

Week 2  Week 2 

Harry. P  Isaac 

Amelia  Violet,  
   Mollie  
   and Jasmine 

Tom. P    

Please see the dates on the next page with the events taking place for the next two weeks in school. 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind Regards 

Mr Sullivan 

Future Dates: 
 

INSET DAYS                              Tuesday 3rd January  Friday 31st March Friday 21st July  
                                                                       
AUTUMN TERM  

Thursday 10th November    Influenza Nasal Spray Vaccination       

Tues 15th November    School Photographs 

Sat 3rd December    PTFA Christmas Fair, 12-3pm 

Wed 7th December, 2pm   Reception and KS1 Nativity  

Thurs 8th December, 9.30am  Reception and KS1 Nativity  

Flu Vaccination Date—Thursday 10th November 

We have been given our annually date for the flu vaccinations, which is Thursday 10th November. Parent consent 
forms will be emailed out in the few weeks via Sussex Community NHS Foundation Trust and not through the 
school.  

 

CLASS Coffee and Chat Sessions 

CLASS are organising a session for parents and carers of autistic children or a child who is on the autism pathway 
to meet, talk and share information with other parents and carers. This will be on Thursday 10th November in the 
memorial hall between 1.30pm-2.45pm. 



 

Tm 1/Week 6 

    

 

Monday 

  

10/10 

Red Butler Music Lessons 

KS2 Netball Club 3-4pm 

KS2 Federation Football, 3.15-4.15pm at Blackboys 

 

Tuesday 

  

11/10 

Reading Café Club, 12.30-12.30pm 

Red Butler Music Lessons  

Le Tennis Club, 3-4pm 

Art Club, 3-4pm 

Reception and KS1 Football Club, 3-4pm  

Year3/4 Football B League, Manor 3.45-5.30pm  

 

Wednesday 

  

12/10 

Peacocks Forest School 

Year 2 Forest School 

 

Thursday 

 

13/10 

Peacocks Class Trip to Lewes Castle  

Puffins Recorder Lesson 

KS2 Dance Club, 3-4pm 

Year 5/6 Table Tennis Club, 3-4pm 

 

Friday 

 

14/10 

Under 11’s Girls Football Tournament, Eastbourne Borough Football Club, 
8.00am-1.30pm 

Year 1-4 Fun Choir, 12.30-1pm 
 

Tm 1/Week 7 

   

 

Monday 

  

17/10 

Red Butler Music Lessons 

KS2 Netball Club 3-4pm 

NO FEDERATION FOOTBALL 

 

Tuesday 

  

18/10 

Reading Café Club, 12.30-12.30pm 

Kingfisher Class Assembly.  Parents welcome to attend in the Memorial Hall 

Red Butler Music Lessons  

Le Tennis Club, 3-4pm 

NO ART CLUB 

Reception and KS1 Football Club, 3-4pm  

Parent/Carer Consultations, 5-7.30pm 

Year4/5/6 Girls Football, Manor 3.45-5.30pm  

 

Wednesday 

  

19/10 

Open the Book Assembly 

Peacocks Forest School 

Year 2 Forest School 

Year 5/6 Football Tournament, Manor, 3.45-5.30pm 

 

Thursday 

 

20/10 

Puffins Recorder Lesson 

KS2 Dance Club, 3-4pm 

NO TABLE TENNIS CLUB 

Parent/Carer Consultations, 3.20-6pm 

 

Friday 

 

21/10 

Under 11’s Mixed Football Tournament, Eastbourne Borough Football Club, 
8.00am-1.30pm 

Year 1-4 Fun Choir, 12.30-1pm 


